Specific
recommendations of the
DCF for acceptance or
otherwise of the
proposal with reasons.

The proposed widening of road shall
provide the much needed better road
connectivity between Imphal and
Ukhrul District of Manipur and also
beyond Ukhrul upto the State of
Nagaland. The road will improve the
economic growth of the hill district
and subsequently escalate the
standard of living of the people
therein.

Date :07/09/2019
Place : Imphal
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Divisional Forest Officer; Central Forest Division
Government of Manipur
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